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 Newsletter 
19th January 2024 

 

Dear families, 

 

It has been a very positive start to the New Year and the children have settled back into the routines of 

school life. It has been a busy and successful two weeks with much to look forward to.  

 

Year 5/6 Indoor Athletics Team 

On Tuesday evening, two teams of year 5/6 athletes participated in the Eaton Bank cluster of indoor 

athletics. Both teams were excellent and produced brilliant displays, both on the track and in the field. There 

were excellent individual performances and superb team performances. At the end of the event, our 

Mossley B team were runners up and our A team were the overall winners – the A team will now participate 

in the next round of competitions. Well done to all involved and a huge thank you to all the staff who made 

it possible.  

 

Participation Afternoon 

On Tuesday afternoon, a group of pupils from across KS2 participated in a range of events at Congleton 

High. This included table cricket, rugby and dance. All of the pupils selected to take part represented the 

school brilliantly, demonstrating excellent attitudes in everything they did. Well done! 

 

Inter- house cross country 

We conducted our first KS2 inter-house competition of the year on Wednesday lunch time. There were high 

levels of participation across each year group and some excellent displays of determination and resilience. 

http://www.mossleyce.cheshire.sch.uk/
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We were so proud of every pupil that participated, and each runner scored points for their house. The final 

standings were as follows: 

 

1st – House of Water 

2nd – House of Fire 

3rd – House of Air 

4th – House of Earth 

 

 

 

Park Run 

Come and join us at our next park run this Saturday 27th January 2024. We look forward to seeing as many 

of you as possible there- 8.45am by the bear. Don’t forget your adult and bar code.  

 

Christmas Reading Challenge Results…  

 

Thank you so much to ALL children and staff that took part in the Christmas reading challenge. I have been 

absolutely blown away with the fabulous entries!  

 

Number of entries: 

Air – 21 

Earth – 21 

Fire – 19 

Water – 20  

 

There was a very close number of entries for each house, but it came down to how many challenges each 

entry had completed!  

 

In 4th place with 99 points is house of Fire. (25 House Points awarded) 

In 3rd place with a 114 points is house of Earth. (50 House Points awarded) 

In 2nd place with 125 points is house of Water. (75 House Points awarded) 

In 1st place with a whopping 134 points is house of Air. (100 House Points awarded)  

 

I will be giving a list to each class teacher to let them know how many house points each individual child 

has completed, so they will tell your child how many house points they can add on.  

 

Happy Reading!   

 

Miss Young  
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Mossley Toddler Group 

Please see the below that we have been asked to share on behalf of Mossley Toddler Group 

Important information about the future of Mossley Toddler Group. 
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Unfortunately over the last couple of months we have lost a number of our volunteers to help set up 
and tidy away at the end of the group. Most of the volunteers are mums who give up their time to 
attend with their own children but also help with the running of the group each week. 
I am posting this message to ask if anyone is able to help out each week, with or without children. 
Unfortunately if we cannot find any extra helpers then we will have to make the decision to close the 
group going forward. 
The group meets on a Friday morning in term time and we are looking for people who are available 
to help between 8.50 and 11.45.  
Also as the chairperson for Mossley Toddler Group I will be leaving the group in July due to my 
daughter starting at pre school. If we are unable to find a new chairperson to take over the running 
of the group then the group will not be able to run. 
Mossley Toddler Group has been hugely popular with Mossley families, and families from the wider 
area for over 30 years, it would be a real same for the community of Mossley to lose such a great 
loved toddler group. 
Please can I ask that you all share this post and ask friends/family members if anyone can help. 
If you can help in anyway please send us a Facebook message or speak to one of the committee 
members at the group on Fridays. 
Many thanks for reading 

Jordon, chair person of Mossley toddler group 
 
Macmillan fundraiser- Arpil wild – Parent at Mossley  
 

I am competing in the big Hyrox Manchester next Sunday 28th for Macmillan in honour of my 

mum. Link below if you are able to sponsor: 

 

 

April's fundraiser for Macmillan Cancer Support 
justgiving.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember that we are here to support you in any way that we can. I can be contacted 

during the school day on the school number, or by email at any time – 

head@mossleyce.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Helen Harrison 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/aprilruns?utm_source=Whatsapp&utm_medium=email_social&utm_campaign=LFCFRUK_Day2_FTReturn
https://www.justgiving.com/page/aprilruns?utm_source=Whatsapp&utm_medium=email_social&utm_campaign=LFCFRUK_Day2_FTReturn
mailto:head@mossleyce.cheshire.sch.uk
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